Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 4:27 PM
To: '‘Dennis Dettloff'

Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2969
Mr. Dettloff,

My case closure summary is in its final review period. You will be contacted when it is approved.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 /567 - 6764

fax: 510/ 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Dennis Dettloff [mailto:Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com]

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2013 1:15 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Cc: Lockwood, George@Waterboards (George.Lockwood@waterboards.ca.gov)
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO2969

Mr. Nowell:

Could you please let me know what the status is of this site and the path to closure? To my knowledge and according to
the letter that was attached to the email below, the ACHCSA indicated that you were prepared to proceed with the case
closure and begin the public participation process. That was more than two months ago and as far as | can tell, nothing

has been done to move this case to closure. Please get back to me at your earliest convenience with the site status and

the path forward.

Regards,

Dennis S. Dettloff, P.G.| Project Manager

Antea™Group
Direct + 916 503 1261 | USA Toll Free 800 477 7411
Dennis.Dettloff@anteagroup.com | www.anteagroup.com

>,

anteagroup

Member of Inogen® | www.inogenet.com

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, November 19, 2012 11:24 AM




To: GLOCKWOOD@WATERBOARDS.CA.GOV

Cc: snolan@platinum-energy.net; ed.c.ralston@p66.com; mcassa@waterboards.ca.gov; Dennis Dettloff; Drogos, Donna,
Env. Health; Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: ACEH Correspondence for RO2969

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0002969.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH

This e-mail is personal. For our full disclaimer, please visit http://www.anteagroup.com/confidentiality.




